26th September, 1955.

My dear Riddell,

Thanks for your note. I only looked in on the chance that
you might be in Glaszgow, without really expecting to catoh you
unlesa I was lucky.

I em exceedingly eorry that you haye been out of sorts. I
wonder if there is any possibility of your coming up for the
Genetical Scolety meeting on November 19th? If it in any way
eases the problem pleass consider putting up for the night with
mé in Cambridge, as the Journey from Scotland is, I imagine,
guite a deterrent.

Sincerely yours,



